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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Day NIRB,

After reviewing the documents from Northern Energy Capital, and Apex Geoscience Limited, we have concluded that
this project is exempt from NRI licensing under Scientists Act. Our decision to waive the requirement is based on these
two key considerations:

1. The study has been commissioned entirely by the QEC and is intended to support the potential development of
new energy infrastructure for the territory.

2. Academic Institutions are not directly involved in conducting the research, and there is no intention to publish
academic or peer reviewed science outputs based on the study.

We have reached out to Northern Energy Capital and Apex Geoscience Limited that this project is still of interest to NRI
and would be appreciative receiving copies of any reports of activities and findings.

If you should have any questions and/or concerns, please fee free to contact our office anytime in regards to our
finding.

Kind Regards,
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From: NIRB Enterprise Management System <noreply@nirb.ca>

Sent: August 8, 2022 5:40 PM

To: info@nirb.ca

Subject: NIRB 125722/22YN048: Notice of Release of Screening Decision Report for Northern Energy Capital's "Mobile
Wind Resource Assessment Project" Proposal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

08-Aug-2022
Dear Land Administrators:

Please note that the Nunavut Impact Review Board has completed screening Northern Energy Capital's "Mobile Wind
Resource Assessment Project” proposal (NIRB: 22YN048; NPC: 149767).

The Notice of Release of Screening Decision Report, Cover Letter and Screening Decision Report for this file are attached
for your review.

Best regards,

Talia Maksagak
Manager, Technical Administration

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU, XOB 0CO
Phone: 867-983-4600

Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594

E-mail: info@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca



